
 
 

 

 

 
Amherst Police Board, 

c/o Mr. Paul Calder 

 

 

       October 29, 2018 

 

Attention: Amherst Police Board 

 

Your support of the goals and objectives of the NSAPG has been greatly appreciated. The 

challenges & complexity of policing in Nova Scotia continue and the NSAPG continues 

to promote municipal policing in its’ dealings with the Nova Scotia Chiefs of Police 

Association and the Minister of Justice. We hope that our membership in the Canadian 

Association of Police Boards, and our liaison with other Public Safety organizations will 

allow us to champion the views of Police Boards in Nova Scotia and gain valuable 

information that we can pass on to our member Boards. We hope you will continue to 

support the NSAPG as we move forward. Your membership renewal form is included. 

        

Yours in policing, 

 

David 
 

 

David Walker 

President, NSAPG 


